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Comments: I support this Withdrawal. Keeping mines away from the Rapid Creek Watershed will help keep the

water clean. We've seen all too often how mining waste can poison water and therefore hurt people. It's really

important to keep these waters clean! 

 

It's also really important that as a nation we should honor the original peoples of this land. These lands are

sacred to Native Americans, and they've suffered far too much. We must not further destroy sacred land!


